
On November 12, 2020, researchers at the Centre for Addiction and Mental Health (CAMH) launched an online survey to 
examine the mental health and well-being of direct service providers working with people experiencing homelessness in Canada. 

This is what we’ve heard so far.

National Survey of Service Providers Working with People Experiencing Homelessness: 
Preliminary Findings from Week 1

Who Have We Heard From? What Are the Effects of the COVID-19 Pandemic?

56%
have felt less 
effective in 
their jobs

60%
have been 
less able to 

access 
support from 
their social 

network

89%
have had an 
increase in 
their stress 

levels
83%

have felt their 
mental health 
has declined
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What Are Service Providers Experiencing? What’s Next for the Study?

Recruitment for the online survey is 
ongoing. If you provide direct services to 
people experiencing homelessness, please 
share your voice and perspective for this 
research.

We especially want to hear from service 
providers in the Prairies, the North, and 
Eastern Canada.

We want to hear from more people who 
work in the harm reduction sector.

This study is being led by Drs. Sean Kidd 
(primary investigator) and Nick Kerman.
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